
WITNEY TRAFFIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

Date:  Tuesday, 24 September 2024 

Title:  Community Speedwatch Update 

Contact Officer:  Deputy Town Clerk, Witney Town Council 

 

Background 

Members will be aware Witney Town Council administers the Community Speedwatch scheme on 

behalf of this Committee. This report provides is intended as an update to Members. 

Current Situation 

 There are currently seven active volunteers for this scheme (two are awaiting speed device 
training). 

 There are seven active site locations agreed by TVP for Speedwatch surveys/monitoring. 

 Three sessions have been held since the last meeting. These were held at: 
 

o A4095 Tower Hill on 16th July 
o Cogges Hill Road on 15th August 
o Woodstock Road on 9th September (afternoon session) 

 
With additional volunteers it is hoped that more that 1 session per month can be held. 

 
The attached Appendix A is a report from the TVP Community Speedwatch portal on the sessions 
listed above.  

Recommendations 

Members are invited to note the report and consider the following: 

1. Further promotion of the scheme to obtain further volunteers. 

 


